
Comment #: 26

Under a proposed rule , consumers who were denied a loan would be able to see the credit report used by the bank to
deny credit. Consumers would be able to challenge any mistakes in that credit report.

The FTC is seeking the public s comments on the matter. You can email your comments to FACTAStudy ftc.gov

Excellent idea. I've worked on both my husband and my reports and still there are errors after 20 years. We just
celebrated our 30th wedding anniversary and one credit union still shows an address for him that goes back to when he
was married to his first wife in 1973. A lot of other items are disputable and we ve worked and paid for assistance in
clearing our reports to the tune of $1 ,500. each. Many items were corrected yet a few still remain.

L. Lewis


